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Tennessee Valley Pathway Groundbreaking 
 

Please join Supervisor Kathrin Sears and the County of Marin for a 
groundbreaking ceremony celebrating the start of construction for the Tennessee 
Valley Class 1 Pathway project. The project improvements will provide an 
accessible multi-use pathway between Marin Avenue and the Mill Valley-Sausalito 
multi-use path, including a signalized crossing of Shoreline Highway and a new 
pedestrian bridge to the Tam Junction commercial area. 

 

 
 

Wednesday, October 5, 2011, 4:00 p.m. 
Tamalpais Community Center Parking Lot 

203 Marin Avenue 
Mill Valley, CA 

 

  
 

All public meetings and events sponsored or conducted by the County of Marin are held in 
accessible sites. Requests for accommodations may be requested by calling (415) 473-4381 
(voice) (415) 473-3232 (TTY) at least four work days in advance of the event. Copies of 
documents are available in alternative formats, upon written request. Please note that the location 
of the groundbreaking is within an unpaved area and access is limited.  It is important that you 
call the number above so that arrangements can be made to transport you safely to the location 
of the groundbreaking. 

 


